
Merry Christmas 2007 
     Here we are at Daniel’s graduation from KU in May.  He 
graduated with a degree in psychology and a minor in  
history, and plans to apply to grad school in Library  
Science/Information Services.  He remains in Lawrence 
working and enjoying life.  He still fences with the Lawrence 
Fencing Club and now shares an apartment with his cat, 
Calvin, and a former roommate from his Emporia days. 

      Alan is still living in Las Vegas.  He got his  
Professional Engineer license, and he changed  
companies.  He now gets to work on bigger projects, as 
in bigger buildings.  This last year he was working on a 
new casino hotel in Washington state.  This next year his 
company will be working on the casino hotel replacing 
the Frontier.  His big news is his new house.  He moved 
in October 1, and we got to visit at Thanksgiving.   

     Margie has now finished three of seven semesters for her masters’ degree.  
This fall seemed a little more organized school-wise.  At work, the hospital 
implemented an electronic medical record.  As the Educator, Margie was very 
involved with the training and support all fall.  This was stage one of three 
stages.  It appears the full project will be finished about when Margie finishes 
school.  This summer, Margie put in a “Rain Garden” in the front yard to  
absorb the garage gutter down flow.  She plans gardens for each downspout.  
This may also take  a few years.  This summer all four “Wood girls” were  
together for about a week around the Wood reunion.  It was great to have 
everyone together for a little while.   

      Eric continues to practice in Louisburg, a small town about 15 miles 
south of us.  He adjusted from a two physician office to a one physician, 
one PA office.  He made medical mission trips to Mexico and Belize this 
last spring.  He got in a few bike rides this summer and fall.  Eric, Margie 
and Charlie all helped Jeanne move into a new house in Lawrence.  We 
learned how to put up crown molding and bead board wainscoting.    

     Eric and Margie have thoroughly enjoyed going to Jayhawk football games this fall.  It’s been a great year to be a Jayhawk.  
We got to meet Charlie, Syd, Jeanne, Daniel and sometimes Lara after the games.  Since Calvin moved to Lawrernce with Daniel, 
we replaced the carpeting in the house.  We also tiled the master bath.  What an exciting one time project!   
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     Really old picture of 
three of the four 
“Wood girls”  

  Eric working on the 
crown molding at 
Jeanne’s house. 


